
 

                                                                                                                                           
 

 
March 1, 2022 

To 

The General Manager 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 540268 

 

Subject: Update on Co-lending partnership with Central Bank of India (CBoI) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In furtherance to our letter dated August 9, 2021, we are hereby pleased to inform that co-

lending partnership between the Company and Central Bank of India (CBoI) for offering loans 

against gold ornaments to MSMEs in the state of Madhya Pradesh has now been expanded to the 

states of Maharashtra, Goa, and Delhi NCR. 

    

We request you to take the aforesaid update on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Dhanvarsha Finvest Limited 

 

 

 

Rohanjeet Singh Juneja 

Joint Managing Director 
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